Submission information Submitter DB ID: 2976 Submitter's language : Default language IP address: 98.237.250.248 Time to take the survey: 8 min., 18 sec. Submission recorded on: 2/6/2013 2:35:11 PM Survey answers Name (required): Meghan Peterka City of Residence (required): Shoreline Neighborhood: Ballinger [] Briarcrest []Echo Lake [] Highlands [] Highland Terrace [][] Hillwood Innis Arden [] Meridian Park [] North City [] Parkwood [] Richmond Beach [] Richmond Highlands [] Ridgecrest Westminster Triangle [] Don't know [] Not applicable []Email: brianpeterka@gmail.com Agenda Date (required): 2/4/2013 Agenda Item:

From:

Date:

Subject:

Plastic Bags

To:

webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

New agenda comment via website

Wednesday, February 06, 2013 2:35:19 PM

agenda comments

Comments:

Dear City Council Members and Staff,

I was unable to attend the Monday meeting which discussed the possibilities of eliminating the use of plastic bags in Shoreline. I really support the the City in deciding to eliminate the use of plastic bags in our community. It is now 2013, and we have wonderful alternatives to plastic bags. By eliminating their use in our community, we invite everyone to take responsibility for our Earth and community. Please forward think for our future generations and realize that this is a great opportunity to create solutions that will support their future.

Thank you for the time to hear my thoughts!

Sincerely, Meghan Peterka

Position: Support [x] Oppose [] Neutral []